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18.3.21 

 

 

Dear parent, 

 

Enrichment Clubs - Summer 2021 

 

As I advised in my previous letter regarding Enrichment clubs , all clubs will be available to 

book via Parentmail from 6pm tonight - Thursday 18 March 2021. 

 

Due to government restrictions and social distancing, numbers in the clubs are restricted so 

it is important that if you wish to secure a place for your child you will need to make 

payment when booking via Parentmail. Places are on a ‘first come, first served basis’ and 

once the club is full you will not be able to see the payment on Parentmail. 

 

If your child is in receipt of pupil premium one club will be free, however in order to secure 

your place you will need to make payment and advise the school office and we will then 

refund the payment to you, once the palace is secured. 

 

In addition, if you wish to make payment with childcare vouchers, payment needs to be 

made in the same way , as above on Parentmail and when we receive confirmation from the 

childcare voucher provider we will refund the payment to you. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Tijen Hassan 

Headteacher 

 
 
 

 


